Our Mother of Sorrow Students are

Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ

Kindergarten Newsletter for September 12, 2016
Dear Kinder Parents,
This will be a short week due to the parent-teacher conferences and a staff/faculty retreat. The conferences will last approximately 15 minutes and will give you an idea of how your child is progressing. This week we will continue working on writing ABC’s and sight words.

Volunteers needed: We will be celebrating Johnny Appleseed’s birthday on Monday, September 26th. If you would like to volunteer apple items, plates, napkins or forks please contact Mrs. Bonar our LMS class minister.
Spelling Words: No Spelling Words or Brown Reading Envelope due to short 
                             week.
Homework:

· Monday:  Religion - We Believe Review & Resource book pages 13 & 14 - Chpt. 5, God made all kinds of Animals – Draw a line from each animal to its home. Then read the Barnyard poem and color the star 4 times.
· Tuesday:  Letter Mm for ABC Journal
· Wednesday:  No Homework
Reminders for the Week: 
· Wednesday: Cookie dough & Candle orders due

                      Mass @ 8:30 a.m.  Feast of Our Mother of Sorrows  
                      Students are encouraged to wear blue & white.
 Dismissal @ 1:10pm
· Thursday: No School – Parent/Teacher Conferences
· Friday: No School – Teacher In-service                                  
Important Dates and Information: 
1. On rainy mornings (if you come to school before 7:45) please send kinders to the South Building. There will be a teacher there to watch them until the kinder teachers get out of the morning meeting.
2. Friday, September 23 – Students may wear U of A shirts with dress code bottoms
3. Fiesta - Sept 30th, Oct 1st & Oct 2nd – Should be a great time with family and new friends!

4. Baptism Class on October 10th@ 7:oopm- call Laura Stehle @ 747- 1321
5. Oct 17th –Cookie Dough and Yankee Candle items need to be picked up at school.
Thank you very much for your help and support.  Have a blessed week,
 Mrs. Stachovic 
